Author name: P. Setchell
Date of submission: Monday, 7 May 2018

Submission: "Submission to IPART and the NSW Government

The feed-in tariff should represent the true value of solar, recognising the environmental and health benefits and the network
benefits of rooftop solar

There should be a fair price for solar feed in tariff.
The Feed in Tariff needs to be regulated and mandated so that the retailers have to offer it as a minimum.
It's not fair to punish solar owners who are helping bring down the price of electricity for all NSW energy users.

Yours Truly Phyllis Setchell"





